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Dear Families, 
We hope you are all well. Thank you for taking the time to read our monthly 
newsletter that shows you some of what we have been up to. We provide a 
range of different activities throughout the day that is planned for weekly. 
We ensure these activities offer support and also promote challenge to 
our children. If you have any queries/comments/feedback/suggestions please 
contact us directly on Lmns@little-marvels.co.uk. Please also follow, 
like and support our social media pages: @littlemarvelsnurseryservices on 
Instagram and @littlemarvelsnuseryserves on Facebook. 

Kind regards,
Lisa Kearne

Business Manager

Fathers Day 

The babies have enjoyed creating animal pictures using dabber pens 
this term, they loved exploring the dabber pens and how we use 
them to create marks. Activities like this help the babies develop 
their fine motor skills, as well as their concentration on activities for 
longer periods of time.

We would like to thank all of our dads/grandads/uncles for coming 
to our father’s day brunch this term, it was lovely seeing you all and 
spending time with you playing at our nursery for the morning. 
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Painting

This term the toddlers have enjoyed painting using different fruits 
to create marks on their pictures. The children enjoyed using 
something different to paint and explore with. Activities such as 
this provides children with the opportunity to practice colour, fruit 
identification and helps develop their gross motor skills. 

Sensory Play 

The toddlers have had lots of sensory play this term, one activity they 
had was to explore and feel the texture of coloured spaghetti. The 
children really got involved in exploring the texture of the spaghetti 
Mahika said “its all cold”. Sensory activities help develop fine and 
gross motor skills as well as supporting language development, 
communication and social skills.

Focus Avtivity 

This term in baby room the children have been looking into mirrors 
and learning about facial expressions and looking to see where 
our features are and if we could spot them ourselves. The babies 
enjoyed looking into the mirrors and have fun pulling some funny 
faces. Activities like this help babies develop their visual senses 
and encourages them to begin to identify their own face as well as 
familiar faces.

Labelling Personal Items
Can all parents / guardians and carers please snure that all personal 
items are labelled with your child’s name. We have lots of children in 
and out every day and do not want to mix their belongings up. 

June                                   
Term ends 19th July 2023  
 Term begins Sept 5th 2023 
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